
Submitter: Erin Murphy 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I have become a much more engaged and informed voter since moving to Oregon 

and enjoying the benefits of mail in voting. I'm able to take far more time to research 

the ballot initiatives and candidates, and am able to do this on my own time when it 

suits me.  

 

I imagine how many other people must feel the same way I do, especially with the 

busy lives of those with jobs and conditions that may not be so flexible.  

 

It would be a devastating loss for Oregon to descend to this reactionary measure. I 

have been so proud to live in a state that employs a mail in voting system and 

constantly brag to out of state family and friends about how easy and convenient it is 

to vote here.  


